DANIEL P. MOYNIHAN

United States Senate

28 CHURCH STREET GUARANTY BUILDING BUFFALO, NEW YORK 14202

January 17, 1992

Mr. Kenneth Carr Chairman Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Carr:

The enclosed inquiry is from a constituent of mine, Mr. Joshua Kozlowski.

I would appreciate your careful consideration of these remarks, and your thoughts on what remedies there may be for this situation.

Please send me your written response in duplicate along with the letter from my constituent to:

Senator Daniel P. Moynihan Guaranty Building 28 Church Street, Suite 203 Buffalo, New York 14202 ATTN: Rosemary Trimboli

Sincerely,

Daniel Patrick Moynihan

259 Waverly Ave. Penmore, N.Y. 142137 January 12, 1972

Senator Movnihan 28 Church St.

Dear Senator Moynihan:

Buffalo, N.Y. 14202

Suite 203

In doing research on nuclear waste. I've asked myself about what is being done at the West Valley Project? How is the waste being disposed of? How can we be sure that radiation will not leak from their canisters and cause problems in the future? Could you please send me a reply? I would really appreciate it.

Bincerely. Joshua kozlowski